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AZERBAIJANI, ARMENIAN DEPUTY PREMIERS MEET IN MOSCOW

- 07.12.2022

AzerNews (7 December 2022)

 

Azerbaijani, Armenian and Russian Deputy Prime Ministers Sahin Mustafayev, Mher Grigoryan, and 
Alexei Overchuk respectively held the XI meeting of the trilateral working group in Moscow, 
Azernews reports.

The deputy prime ministers, in particular, underscored Russia's positive role in the settlement of 
the relations between Azerbaijan and Armenia, as well as in advancing efforts aimed at unblocking 
economic and transport ties between the two countries.

The meeting participants discussed issues related to the construction of a railway connecting 
Azerbaijan, Armenia, and Russia, the development of railway communication as well as the 
organization of transportation.

"The parties will continue to work on the implementation of the tripartite statements on unblocking 
transport and economic ties in the region, signed by the leaders of Armenia, Russia, and 
Azerbaijan," the statement reads.

To recap, Azerbaijan and Armenia expressed their gratitude to Russia for organizing the meeting.
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